
 
 
August 31, 2023 
 
Dear Music Families, 
 
Thank you to all the families who have signed-up for the ALF Instrumental Music 
program for 2023-2024.  Just a reminder that if you didn’t rent an instrument 
during the registration process and you want to rent, you must do so by 5:00 PM 
on Wednesday, September 6.  Contact the ALF Programs office and we can add it 
for you. 
 
Also, if your student has friends who are interested but not yet signed up, let 
them know that Wednesday is the last day to do this.  All the information they 
need to know can be found on our website at 
https://alflintridge.org/programs/instrumental-music/ . 
 
As always, we are happy to answer any questions you may have.  Classes begin 
the week of September 11 and we look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susan Bolan 
ALF Philanthropic Administrator 
programs@alflintridge.org  
818-790-2211 
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